
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
21st March 2018 
 
Ref: CB/sf 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 23rd March, Year 8 students will be taking part in a Logistics World of 
Work Day, where as well as increasing an understanding of different career options 
within the Logistics industry, the students will be taking part in activities, which will be 
led by outside employers. 
 
Year 8 Students will be able to wear smart business wear or school uniform for the 
World of Work Day. 
 
If you have any queries please email Campion-Careers@campion.northants.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Clare Ball 
 
CEIAG Co-ordinator 
Campion School 
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